
Cowra Airport Apron Lighting Upgrade 
and PAPI Installation

Tender: RFT 15/2021
Closing 2pm, Thursday 31 March 2022

George Campbell Bridge Replacement Update
Cowra Council wish to advise that Dearnu Pty Ltd as contractor for

Council will commence establishment of the site at George Campbell

Bridge on Darbys Falls Road, Wednesday 23 March 2022. Piling will
commence shortly after, followed by the demolition of the existing timber

bridge and eventual replacement of George Campbell Bridge with a

reinforced concrete structure.

Notification of Pyrotechnic Display
No: NFD00506034
Issued to Mr JW Stanford under the NSW Explosives Act and the NSW

Explosives Regulation by SafeWork NSW

Council advises that a Fireworks display will take place at the

conclusion of the Festival of International Understanding Carnival on 2

April 2022. The display will take place in Edgell/Bryant Park on the

evening of Saturday 2 April at approximately 9.15pm. Ground and aerial

pyrotechnics will be used and the display will run for approximately 10

minutes.

Shared Pathway Construction - Pridham Street
Tender: RFT 3/2022
Closing 2pm, Tuesday 5 April 2022
Information available via www.portal.tenderlink.com/cowra

The construction of the shared pathway and laybacks as detailed in the

plans of this tender will improve pathway links in the urban area around

the Cowra High School. Work will involve construction of a shared

pathway approximately 1060m in length by 2.5m wide from the

intersection of Jindalee Circuit and Victor St, along Victor St, turning

east along Pridham St, turning north along Redfern St before turning

east into Evans St where it will terminate.

For more information please contact Infrastructure and Operations on

(02) 6340 2070.

24 March 2022

Public Exhibition: Draft Code of Meeting Practice 
Council's Draft Code of Meeting Practice is currently on public

exhibition. The Draft Code is available for viewing at Council's website:

www.cowracouncil.com.au. All submissions regarding the Draft Code

should be addressed in writing to the General Manager, Cowra Shire

Council, Private Bag 342, Cowra 2794 or via email to

council@cowra.nsw.gov.au by 4pm, Friday 25 March 2022. Enquiries

should be directed to the General Manager's Office on (02) 6340 2013.

A side track will be in use around the

site, and traffic lights will be in

operation for the duration of the

project. Works are expected to take

approximately five months, weather

permitting. The replacement of the

George Campbell Bridge is funded

by the Federal Government Local

Roads and Community Infrastructure

Program and Bridge Renewal

Program and the NSW Government

Regional Roads REPAIR program.

For further information, please

contact Infrastructure and Operations

on 02 6340 2070.
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